
 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Date Time Intention                

Sat, Apr 14 5p Gean Germano, RIP 

Sun, Apr 15 8:30a Nicole & Bill Hobbs, Healing 
 10:45a Giles Provost, RIP 

 6:30p Pro Populo 

Mon, Apr 16 12:10p  

Tues, Apr 17 12:10p Adolfo Sierra, RIP 

Weds, Apr 18 12:10p Barbara Bannon, Healing 

Thurs, Apr 19 12:10p  

Fri, Apr 20 12:10p Deceased OP Familiares 

SOCIAL JUSTICE: Death Penalty  On Monday, April 16 

at 7p, Fr. John Norman, pastor of St. Vincent de Paul, will 

lead us in a discussion of the Catholic Church’s teaching 

on the death penalty.  Come and be enlightened and 

challenged by this master teacher.  This event is 

sponsored by the Social Justice Team and will be held in 

our Gathering Space.  

BOOK GROUP Our next meeting will be Thursday, 

April 19 (new date) at 6:15p in the Library Lounge.  This 

month’s book is Paulette Jiles’s morally complex News of 

the World. The book is available at the King’s English 

bookstore; ask for the book group discount. New members 

are always welcome. 

WHAT is the CHURCH? Fr. Jacek will continue to lead 

monthly discussions on Church origins, significant events, 

and influential persons.  Everyone is invited to join any or 

all discussions in the series.  Meet in Cate’s Cafe on 

scheduled Sundays at 12:15p (bring your lunch if you 

wish).  The next date in this series is April 22.  

PARISH SURVEY It has been several years since our last 

parish survey, and we would really like your input on 

several items.  Please be sure to attend mass on April 22, 

because we will be conducting a written parish survey right 

here in the pews at the end of mass.  Thank you! 

BACCALAUREATE MASS All graduating students, their 

families, and friends are invited to join us at the 6:30p 

Mass on April 29.  We will celebrate our graduates with a 

cake reception following the mass. 

EASTER VIGIL THANK YOU  Many thanks to all of the 

parishioners who contributed to the Easter Vigil reception. 

Because of you, folks were able to gather together after 

the mass to celebrate with the catechumens. Thank you 

for your generosity and have a Happy Easter!  Blessings, 

Alicia Munoz, Student Resident Coordinator 

INFANT BAPTISM  We offer Baptism Preparation classes 

on select Tuesday evenings.  Please contact the office to 

begin the preparation process.  It is strongly recommended 

that parents-to-be attend the class prior to the child’s 

arrival. Godparents also are encouraged to attend. 

FAMILY PROMISE  Our next hosting opportunity is 

April 29 - May 6.  This interfaith ministry serves homeless 

families in the Salt Lake area and relies on the generosity 

of many volunteers each time we host — everyone can 

help.  Please sign up in the Gathering Space after mass. 

UPCOMING SPECIAL COLLECTIONS   

• The USCCB will collect funds for Catholic Home 

Missions Appeal (April 29).  Over 40 percent of 

dioceses in the US (including ours) are considered 

home missions because they are unable to fund 

essential pastoral work. Your contribution will help 

these dioceses with religious education, seminary 

formation, and lay ministry training. 

NEWS FROM AROUND 

THE DIOCESE & PROVINCE 

MARRIAGE HELP  Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi) 

has helped tens of thousands of couples at all stages of 

disillusionment or misery in their marriage. This 

program can help you too. For confidential information 

or to register for a program beginning with a weekend 

on May 18–20, call 801-450-4965, email  

4007@retrouvaille.org or visit HelpOurMarriage.com  

JUDGE SUMMER OPPORTUNITIES Register now for 

Judge Memorial's summer academic programs and 

athletic camps designed for a variety of grades and 

interests (elementary thru high school). Students are 

encouraged to explore talents and interests or to 

prepare for high school. www.judgememorial.com 

    Sunday, April 15, 2018                                 3rd Sunday of Easter 

St. Catherine of Siena  
Catholic Newman Center 

170 S University St, Salt Lake City, UT 84102 

801.359.6066; www.stcatherineslc.org 

office@stcatherineslc.org 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9 am - 3 pm 

Masses: Monday - Friday 12:10 pm 

Saturday 5 pm;  Sunday 8:30 am, 10:45 am, 6:30 pm 

Staffed by Dominican Friars 

Fr. Jacek Buda, OP; Fr. Lukasz Misko, OP; Fr. Marcin Szymanski, OP 

 


